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The Minot Association of Builders and j J

our 40 Below Council is excited to bring
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back the 2nd annual Homes & Hops downtown

par crawt SEPTEMBER 11TH, 2020
H & H ill begin at The Spot at 6 PM and end at
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commemorative mug, drink specials at each stop, all the construction

gear you can handle and some tasty pub grub!

Grab a drink and a construction item at each
stop downtown and by the end of the
w night, you will have built yourself a

buzz and a full (toolbelt!

PARTNERSHIP NUMBER
OPPORTUNITY ~ AVAILABLE DETAILS INVESTMENT

MUG PARTNER =3

Help us provide a Homes & Hops logo mug to each attendee S 400 00
Your logo featured on the back of each mug '
Your logo featured on all event collateral (Print, Social Media, Website)

2 event tickets ($50 value)

HAT PARTNER 1

Help us provide a Homes & Hops logo hat to each attendee S 450 00
Your logo featured on the back of each hat '
Your logo featured on all event collateral (Print, Social Media, Website)

2 event tickets ($50 value)

PUB PARTNER = 3 e Your business provides 50 items with your company logo to be handed S ‘I 50 00
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out at one of the bars during the event. These items should be construc-
tion-related, but be creative! At the end of the night, each attendee will
have collected a slew of items & should look like a full-blown construction
worker! Examples: tape measures, nail aprons, flashlights, safety goggles
e Your logo featured on all event collateral (Print, Social Media, Website)
e 2 eventtickets ($50 value)

GRUB PARTNER -5
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Help us serve up some sustenance to get everyone ready to run around
downtown S 20000

e Your logo featured on all event collateral (Print, Social Media, Website)
e 2 eventtickets ($50 value)

CONTACT ERIKA AT 701-852-0496 OR ERIKA@MINOTAB.COM TO SECURE YOUR PARTNERSHIP TODAY!

SORT OF LIKE A THEME PARTY. =FORTY
Minot SORT OF LIKE A PUB CRAWL.

ASSOCIATION OF BUILDERS MOSTLY JUST A GOOD TIME. "

Inthe event that Homes & Hops needs to be rescheduled due to the COVID-19 gathering restrictions, all partnerships will be transferred to the new
event date unless other request is made by partner business. Thank you for your support!




